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Cherry Class Newsletter Friday 18 

October 2024 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have started to think about the changing seasons 

and really enjoyed “Tree” by Britta Teckentrup. We 

will refer back to this book regularly as we watch 

the seasons change during the school year. 

We also enjoyed creating our very own mini habitat 

after reading “A Good Place” by Lucy Cousins. This 

supports our forest school learning.  

 

We spent time thinking about our likes and dislikes. 

We practised talking in longer sentences.  

Thank you for your donations of fallen leaves and 

conkers.  If you can collect more – we will appreciate 

the donations. We can use them for our mud kitchen 

and also for our maths learning!  

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

Next week we will create some 

spooky spiders out of play dough 

and pipe-cleaners. We will use 

tongs and tweezers to collect 

spiders out of cobwebs. We will 

also enjoy bubble printing.  We 

will also investigate pumpkins. If 

anyone has a squash or a pumpkin 

they could donate we would 

appreciate it!   We will also sing 

lots of songs and nursery rhymes 

and enjoy listening to lots of 

different sounds to support our 

phonics learning. 

 

 

 

 

School dinners are open for everyone – if 

you need help logging into the SchoolGrid 

app please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

Please look at this super website that offers a 

whole range of useful information.   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

Key dates 

Friday 25th October 2024 - last day of term 

Monday 4th November 2024 - first day back 

after the half term break 

Parent consultations - 11th,12th and 14th 

November. See email for full details  

  

Please take time to look at the website 

below – it will explain how to apply for 

your place at school. If your child is due 

to start a reception class next year in 

2025 this is the website for you.  

www.bedford.gov.uk/onlineadmissions 
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